
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON 2024/2025 PROPOSED BUDGET 

FOR THE TOWN OF BELVILLE 
  
The proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024 and ending June 30, 2025 has 
been presented to the Belville Board of Commissioners and is available for inspection in 
the Town Clerk’s oƯice at the Belville Town Hall located at 63 River Road, Belville, 
N.C.  OƯice hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  
 

GENERAL FUND:  $4,885,900 
 

TOTAL BUDGET:   $4,885,900 
  
G.S. 159-11(B) REQUIRES THAT THE PROPOSED BUDGET BE PRESENTED TO THE 
GOVERNING BOARD BEFORE June 1st of each year.  The budget was presented to the 
governing board on May 20, 2024.  The public hearing on the proposed budget has been set 
for Monday, June 24th at 6:30 p.m. at the Belville Town Hall.  The Board of Commissioners 
will receive feedback from the public regarding the proposed budget, or you may email your 
comments to townclerk@townoĩelville.com until 4:30 p.m. on June 21, 2024. 
  
POSTED: June 14, 2024 
                Sharon A. Niemann, Town Clerk 
 


